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OFFICE OF PROMOTION & THE ARTS

May 11, 2011
RE: Corporate Sponsorship of City Assets/Council Bill 11-0274R

To the Honorable President
and Members of the Baltimore City Council:

The Baltimore Office of Promotion & The Arts, a 501(c)-3 organization, is tasked with
fundraising for many of the City’s large-scale special events (such as Fourth of July, Artscape
and the Baltimore Book Festival), and certain cultural assets including public murals and
sculpture. Developing these projects requires multiple sources of support, which sometimes
includes, but is not limited to, local corporate sponsorships. Cultivating support from
Baltimore’s business community, and seamlessly integrating corporate sponsorships into
programming, has been a key component of BOPA’s fundraising strategy for 30+ years. The
current fundraising climate in Baltimore remains challenging and highly competitive. We look
forward to taking part in this process.

Sincerely,
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William B. Gilmore

Executive Director [P _
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7 EAST REDWOOD STREET SUITE 500 BALTIMORE MARYLAND 21202
tel: 410 752 8632  fax: 410 385 0361 web: WWW.PROMOTIONandARTS.COM
MAYOR STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE




